With reference to the Moblle Surveyor's letter of
i2.8.85, 1T 18 SUBMITTED the Philadelphla Surveyors be
informed thet if documentary evidence of the adjustment
of the safety valves by the American Bureau and the
United States' Coast Guard in October, 1952 can be
' produced, thls could be accepted as completion of the Boller

Survey. Alternatively, the Surveyors should state what
arrangements have now been made for the survey to be
completed.

27.5.53. KE;£7

Foun

014b3l-0lkbll-02AB

%F%ﬂh’/\/

dation /



